
Season’s Greetings



As the Holiday Season is upon us, we 

reflect on the past year and on those who 

have helped us in serving the internet 

communities in Vanuatu. 

We value your support and partnership, and 

look forward to working with you in 2021. 



Our thoughts also turn to 

those who had made our progress 

and achievements possible, 

we sincerely thank you.



To you all, and to our fans, Vanuatu IGF 

wishes you and your family a happy 

holiday season & a new year filled with 

peace, prosperity and good health. 

Happy Holidays!



From, 

Vanuatu IGF Secretariat

(Our office will be close at 5:00pm 24th, December 

and re-open 8:00 am 4th January, 2021. )




